
Lisnagelvin Leader 

 
P1 letter for September 2022 

 
Letters confirming a place in Primary 1 for  
September 2022 will be received on Thursday 
28th April. 
 

P5 & P6  Spring Concert 

Key Stage Two Spring Showcase 
will take place on Tuesday 5th 
April and Wednesday 6th April. 
P5 concerts will take place from 

9.30am—10.30am and P6 will take place from 
11am to 12 Noon  As we have limited space,   
tickets will be restricted to 2 per child.   

 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club is back. Come join 
us to eat your breakfast with your 
friends and play games before 
school starts. The club operates 
Monday to Friday from 8.10am—8.40am and 
the cost is £1.00.  Unfortunately it is children 
only for the foreseeable future. 

 

Easter Holidays 

School will finish at 12 Noon on  Friday 
8th April for the Easter holidays. School 
will recommence on Tuesday 26th April 
at the normal arrival times. 

 
Easter Menu 

 
The canteen will be having a    
special Easter Menu on Thursday 
7th April. This will be uploaded 
onto Class Dojo on Friday 1st 
April.  The new Summer term 
menu will be uploaded the       
following week. 
 

Dogs on school premises 
 
Dogs are not permitted on 
school premises. Whilst they 
may be family pets, some   
children are frightened of them 
and dogs can react to the 
large number of children at the start and end of 
the school day.  There may also be a Health and 
Safety risk if dogs foul within the school.  Thank 
you for your understanding. 
 

Homework Club 
 

Children who attend homework 
club will be assisted with the writ-
ten part of their homework.     
Reading and the learning of    
Spellings and Tables are the      

responsibility of parents.  Please ensure you sign 
your child’s Reading record and Spellings &     
Tables book. 

 
School Meals 

 
We would like to remind you 
that school dinners MUST be 
booked in advance.  This includes dinners for 
those children entitled to free school meals.  If 
you require log in details to be re-issued, please 
contact the school office today. 
We would very much appreciate your               
co-operation on this matter. Valuable time is   
taken up each morning trying to confirm dinner 
numbers for the day, ensuring that each child  
receives a meal. The office will be monitoring the 
situation over the next week and would like to 
assume all parents will fully comply. 

 
Assembly Election 

 
The school will be closed on Thursday 
5th May due to the premises being used 
as a Polling Station for the Election.  

School will recommence on Friday 6th May. 
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